
Town of Hamilton Legal Notice 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of 
Hamilton on January 12, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. to receive comments regarding the use of Empire 
State Development for funding to support the rehabilitation of houses in the Town of Hamilton 
for the purpose of creating good-quality workforce housing in the Town. All interested persons 
will be heard on this matter at this public hearing. Written comments are invited and will be 
accepted until the time of the public hearing upon delivery to the Town Clerk’s Office at 38 
Milford Street, Hamilton, NY 13346 or by email at s.reymers@townofhamiltonny.org. 
 

Suzanne K. Reymers, RMC 
Hamilton Town Clerk 
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